
Judges in Support of the AKC Rottweiler Standard Revision 

Hello Fellow Rottweiler Friends, 

You should have received your ballot from the American Rottweiler Club to vote on a 
standard revision to include a description of the undocked tail for the AKC Rottweiler 
Standard.  

As members of the ARC and AKC Judges of the Rottweiler, we approve of this change.   

Please join us and the hundreds of members who signed the initial petition in voting yes 
on this revision to provide a description of an undocked tail for judges to reference in 
the AKC ring.   

We fully support and will continue to advocate for the right to dock our dogs in this 
country, but believe this change is in the best interest of our beloved breed. 

Grace Acosta 

Donna Banker Rice 

Karen Billings  

Anthony DiCicco  

Lew Olson 

Susan Rademacher 

Pamela (Boles) Schroeder 

Cathy Thompson  

Jane Wiedel  

Steve Wolfson 

 

 


